
 

Prospective Families of SJF 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/s of a Future Falcon, 
  
On behalf of St. John Fisher’s Faculty and Staff, I want to thank you for considering St. John Fisher. We believe 
we are a Catholic Community Like No Other.  We understand Catholic Education can be a financial sacrifice and 
that there are many choices; please know that we take great pride in delivering on our mission.  In my experience 
thus far, I believe what makes St. John Fisher so exceptional can be encompassed using three tenants: family, 
community and professional excellence.  Most impactful is our loving and dedicated parent-base, committed to 
raising morally sound children who are kind, demonstrate empathy and integrity and are driven to succeed. Our 
incredibly loyal parish community remains at the heart of all we do at St. John Fisher; proud of their days spent in 
our school as students and/or parents and profess that they are from St. John Fisher like a badge of honor. Last 
but not least, the heartbeat of our school, our second-to-none faculty and staff who are unwaveringly committed to 
our mission and values set SJF apart.  They personify our values and mission each and every day when they are 
with our students, especially in how they love each student as if they were their own. 
 
As the leader of St. John Fisher as well as a parent I am very proud to be a part of this community, especially 
during these unprecedented times. Let me share a few insights as to how our school community has come 
together during the pandemic.  In the face of significant adversity, our teachers, students, and parents have 
partnered together, and I couldn’t be more proud of the success we have had.  Despite the challenges, we are 
learning new skills and I am certain that we all will be even more capable, creative and adaptable at the end of this 
experience.  Our success with in-person learning can be attributed to parents’ honesty, care and adherence to our 
school’s tight protocols, our faculty and staff’s caution and constant attention to the safety and health of our school 
community, and our students’ flexibility and resiliency.  Together we are an incredible team.  For these reasons, 
and many more, I am honored to serve as the principal at St. John Fisher and feel deep gratitude that my children, 
husband and I call SJF home. 
 
We look forward to the possibility of welcoming you in the future. If you have questions for me personally, please 
don’t hesitate to email me directly at MNash@sjfschool.us. 
 
Remember, we are still here. We are still learning. We are still praying. We are still falcons. Thank you for 
considering Catholic education, but specifically St. John Fisher School. Now is a great time to join our Falcon 
Family! 
 

In unity and hope, 

-Mrs. Maura Nash 

 


